



APRIL 2023

Note that the past newsletters are archived on our web site and will be available for reference. The web site url is: www.eowa.us

If you are on Facebook you should ‘Like’ us for any breaking information. The address is: www.facebook.com/groups/
EasternOklaWoodcarversAssoc/ or go to your Facebook page, search for ‘Eastern Oklahoma Woodcarvers’ and click on “Like” icon.

NEXT MEETING: Wednesday, April 12, 7:00PM.

The April meeting will be as usual at the St. Stephens Methodist Church, 400 W. New Orleans, in Broken Arrow. The 
program by “What makes an award winning carving”. Rusty Johnson and Bob Block will be the presenters

Show and Tell. There was no judging for March. This giraffe was carved by James Wallace. Other photos show the progression of the carving.

Bill Payne’s clay modeling class bear is almost finished.

http://www.eowa.us
http://www.facebook.com/groups/easternoklawoodcarversassoc/
http://www.facebook.com/groups/easternoklawoodcarversassoc/


2023 Officers

President:	 Jay Stevenson	 314-640-4545

Vice-Pres.	 John Ferrante	 918-605-1221	 

Secretary:	 Carol Alley	 918-260-4857

Treasurer: 	Roy Heginbotham	 405-637-8006 

Library: 	 Bob Branham	 918-455-6229

	 

Directors:	 Roy Heginbotham 405-637-8006

	 Jim Lowry	 918-712-0807

	 Morty McKay	 918 404-2102	
2023 Show Chair:

	 Blake Werner	 918-629-8007

Newsletter: Rusty Johnson	 918-743-0403


Jim Milton Judging 

Judging is back at the monthly meetings. Bring a 
carving. As participation grows a schedule of 
monthly subjects will be re-instituted. 

November	 Christmas Ornaments

December	 Christmas Party


Refreshment Nights

February and December


EOWA Monthly Meeting

Second Wednesday of the month, 7-9 PM

St. Stephens Methodist Church, 

400 W. New Orleans, in Broken Arrow.


Monday Night Carve-Ins 	 

Every Monday: 6:30-8:30 PM No Fee

St. Stephens Methodist Church, 

400 W. New Orleans, in Broken Arrow.

Visitors are welcome at all meetings and carve-ins.


Dues

$30 yearly, due in July. 

Application, change of address and renewal form on 
last page.

Send to: 

EOWA, Roy Heginbotham

38037 S. 4417 Rd. 

Big Cabin OK 74332.

Phone 405-637-8006

Email: pndkeepr@gmail.com


Web address: www.eowa.us

Facebook address:

www.facebook.com/groups/
EasternOklaWoodcarversAssoc/

To submit items for the newsletter send to Rusty 
Johnson at: ytsurjohnson@aol.com

North Arkansas Woodcarvers' 43rd Annual Woodcarving Show, 

Saturday and Sunday, 

May 6 & 7, 2023. For information, please contact us at 
webmaster@northarkansaswoodcarvers.orgor visit our website at 
www.northarkansaswoodcarvers.org

Mineola league of arts wood carving 
show, Mineola, Texas, June 2-3. 
Details:  

Ray North, PO Box 882, Mineola 
Texas 75773  Phone: 214-236-9164

EOWA Summer Picnic

Reservations have been made for the 
summer picnic. The gazebo at the 
Broken Arrow Community Center is 
ours for four hours, 11:00 am to 

3:00 pm, June 10. The club has 
provided hamburgers and hot dogs 
and club members have provided pot-
luck side dishes and their own drinks. 
Who knows what fun activities are in 
store? In the past we have had carving 
contests, bean-bag toss, nap taking, 
etc. The possibilities are limitless!


Wanda and 
Danny Reb 
have been in 
hospital again. 
Wanda with 
an infection 
and Danny 
with his heart 
valve.

Thoughts and 
prayers for 
their families.

MINUTES OF MEETING 3/8/2023

22 present

CALL TO ORDER: Jay Stephenson

FLAG SALUTE: John Ferrante

JACKPOT: James Wallace

DOOR PRIZES: Book donated by 
Mike Stevenson won by Blake Warner, 
Rich Brooks, Bob Block and Steve 
Kerr. Wood donated by Prentice 
Robinson won by David Boucher, Jay 
Stephenson, John Ferrante, John 
Kerr, James Wallace, Rusty Johnson, 
Bill Huggins and Paul Barry.

VISITORS: Steve Walter friend of 
Blake Warner


NEW MEMBERS: David Bouchard

TREASURE REPORT: $3532.00

LIBRARY REPORT: All members are 
welcome to check out books see Bob 
Branham

CARDS: Cora Mehm in memory of 
son-in-law

NEWSLETTER: Send all comments to 
Rusty Johnson

SEMINARS: Fish carving to begin on 
May 8-10. See Bill Payne

SHOW REPORT: 90 applications are 
in. Next meting on April,19


OLD BUSINESS: Club picnic  on June 
19th at the community Center from 
9:00 to 12:00

NEW BUSINESS: Motion made and 
seconded to give the Muskogee Club 
Members free membership to the 
EOWA for one year.

SHOW AND TELL: James Wallace 
told about his giraffe he carved

PROGRAM: Silent Auction  of tools 
donated by George Yocham money to 
be given to the club, $515 was 
donated. THANKS TO GEORGE

SEND ALL NEWS TO RUSTY 
JOHNSON FOR THE NEWSLETTER

Oklahoma City Woodcarvers Show and 
Sale, October 13-14, 2023

Will Rogers Gardens Exhibition Center, 
3400 NW 36 Street, Oklahoma City

Contact: Marvin Jones, 405-397-2034  
Email: carvinmarvinej@gamil.com

Website: www.okcarver.org

Nice relief carving from unknown 
source by unknown artist. 

http://www.eowa.us
http://www.facebook.com/groups/easternoklawoodcarversassoc/
http://www.facebook.com/groups/easternoklawoodcarversassoc/
mailto:ytsurjohnson@aol.com
mailto:carvinmarvinej@gamil.com
http://www.okcarver.org
mailto:webmaster@northarkansaswoodcarvers.org
http://www.northarkansaswoodcarvers.org/


EOWA T-Shirts Now 
Available

New EOWA t-shirts are 
available in time for the show. 
Cost is only $12, so 
inexpensive you can’t afford not 
to have one. Sizes available 
are Large,  ,   and 3XLarge. 
See Bill Payne or Carol Alley to 
purchase.

EOWA dues are due July 1 each year. Please send your check to: EOWA, 

Roy Heginbotham, 38037 S. 4417 Rd., Big Cabin OK 74332


Or bring your check to the meeting and hand it over to Roy personally.

New Membership, Change of Address or Membership Renewal

Dues: $30 for annual family membership (due each July). 	 Date:	 	 


Name	 	 Spouse	 	 
____________________________________________________________________ ___________________

Address 	 	 	 
___________________________________________________________________________________________

City 	 State 	  ZIP 	 
_____________________________________________ ___________________ ______________________

Home phone 	  Cell Phone 	 	 
______________________________________ ________________________________________

Retired: Yes      No      email	 	 	 
____________________________________________________________________________
Mail to: EOWA, Roy Heginbotham, 38037 S. 4417 Rd. Big Cabin OK 74332.   Phone 405-637-8006    

Received this note from Steve Olson, exhibitor at last 
year’s show:

Sorry for the late notice. We Will Not Be Able To Attend 
This Year As We Are Changing Directions In Our Life.
With That Said, We Are Selling Our business.
Is There Any Possible Way You Could Send That To All 
Your club Members and Ask 
Them To Forward To All Possible Interested 
Peoples.. ???!!!

We Are Selling Everything, Building, Equipment, Sizeable 
Inventory Of Woods- Domestic and Exotic !!!
All Custom Fixtures Tools - Tooling, Notes, and 
Knowledge To Manufacture Our Line Of Musical 
Instruments.
We Currently Manufacture And Sell Travel Dulcimers And 
Flutes As You Have Already Seen.
Ours Box Flutes Are Completely Original To Us, My Own 
Personal Design.
The Business Is Located In Coffeyville Kansas. Our 
Building Is Approximately 3 Thousand Square Foot.

Currently One Thousand sq ft. Is a Dedicated 
Workshop With 2 Thousand As Living Space/ Office/ Extra 
Storage. 
The Building Is Beautiful Condition Brick Office Building, 
Built In 1964.

Pickinstick.com Will Put 
You At Our Website For 
Our Instruments. 
My Name Is Steve Olson, 
Phone 402-889-2548

We Have A Real Estate 
Agent Coming Friday, 
March 31 to Look At The 
Property For Listing.

Sincerely,
Steve Olson
402-889-2548
The Wandering Minstrel, 
Inc.
www.pickinstick.com

Living Arts considers education a vital component 
of aesthetic experience: shared vocabulary around 
contemporary art and knowledge production are key 
qualities of art engagement. Living Arts works with the 
youth community through free after-school programs, a 
low-cost summer camp, and in-school residencies in order 
to explore and produce non-traditional, new genre artistic 
practices, such as video, performance, and installation. 
Living Arts employs regional, national, and international 
teaching artists from a variety of backgrounds. 


New Arts Camp will be functioning in 5 one-week 
sessions! We are looking for artists to propose a session 
of camp that will take place in the afternoon from Tuesday 
to Friday, from 12:30 to 4:30. We want to hear what you 

think is missing and apply that to our students! 

Last year, Living Arts of Tulsa hosted five sessions 

of camp featuring a variety of visual and performance art 
opportunities. 


Teaching artists will receive $500 for facilitating 
camp in their session. They will also be given a supplies 
budget of $200 for that session. A full supplies list must be 
submitted three weeks before their session of camp is set 
to begin.  


Deadline: Friday, February 3rd at 11:59 p.m. Artists 
will be notified of their selection no later than Wednesday, 
March 8th.


For questions or specific program dates, please 
email Carolyn Argo at education@livingarts.org. 

Living Arts of Tulsa Needs You for Summer Camp Instructor

http://pickinstick.com/
http://www.pickinstick.com/
mailto:education@livingarts.org

